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BEST Events - Held @ Shaw Lane Sports Club, Barnsley 
 
For further information the BEST Portal Website can be accessed at http://best.barnsleycc.nhs.uk/  

  
Medicines Management 
 
Shared care and Amber-G guidelines can be found at the following link: 
http://best.barnsleyccg.nhs.uk/clinical-support/medicines/shared-care-guidelines/  An overview of 
Shared Care guidelines, including the Principles of Shared Care is available to read here. 
 
Prescribers (including secondary care clinicians) are encouraged to report any problems they 
experience with shared care or other medicines related issue, particularly where guidelines are not 
being complied with, to the following email address: BarnsleyAPCReport@nhs.net. 
 
With secondary care opening up activity and undertaking remote consultations, it has been reported that 
there has been increased pressure in primary care to undertake things they wouldn’t normally.  Due to 
this, the APC reporting has been temporarily expanded to capture any issues and these can be fed into 
the APC.  The hospitals need this information so that issues can be addressed. 
 
Practices can now report any interface issues they have, as much as possible, via Barnsley LMC, which 
will then be submitted to the hospitals. 
 
A list of Prescribing Guidelines is available to view here. 
The Barnsley Area Joint Formulary is available to view here. 
Medicines Management monthly Newsletters are available to view here.  
 
 
 

 

http://best.barnsleycc.nhs.uk/
http://best.barnsleyccg.nhs.uk/clinical-support/medicines/shared-care-guidelines/
http://best.barnsleyccg.nhs.uk/clinical-support/medicines-management/shared-care-guidelines-2.htm
mailto:BarnsleyAPCReport@nhs.net
http://best.barnsleyccg.nhs.uk/clinical-support/medicines/prescribing-guidelines/
http://www.barnsleyformulary.nhs.uk/
http://best.barnsleyccg.nhs.uk/news/medicines-management-newsletter.htm


 
 
Workload Shift 
 
Barnsley LMC would like to remind all practices it is important that we receive examples of any workload 
shift.  Please provide examples of workload shift to barnsley.lmc@nhs.net in order that these can be 
taken to the meeting with Secondary Care.   
 
We would also request that practices provide examples to Barnsley LMC of any patients who appear to 
have been waiting for an unreasonable amount of time for follow up appointments from the hospital that 
may be detrimental to patient care/outcome. 

 

UKHSA - Urgent public health message: Actions Needed in Response to Health 
Protection Issues Identified In Asylum Seekers 

62 cases of diphtheria have been notified in asylum seekers with recent arrival in the UK since the start 
of 2022, with the majority of these cases having been detected in the last 3 months. There have also 
been a range of other infectious disease notifications in asylum seekers. Please read this urgent public 
health message from UKHSA which highlights some key advice for clinicians when managing 
infectious diseases, including suspected diphtheria, in the asylum seeker population. 

Thank you 
Central Alerting System team, MHRA 

South Yorkshire Partners Come Together To The Benefit of Mental Health Crisis Patients 

 

Adults across South Yorkshire who need a health-based place of safety in a crisis will all receive the 
same consistent care and approach thanks to a collaboration between public sector organisations in 
South Yorkshire. Read more here. 

New Ways of Working Allow Hospital Patients to Return Home 

 

Approximately 80% of people who are assessed as no longer requiring acute level care are now being 
discharged from hospital on the same day. The discharge to assess model was first introduced in 
Barnsley during the COVID-19 pandemic when staff identified a greater need to ensure vulnerable 
patients could be discharged without delays and is now helping more people than ever. A new 
discharge hub has been introduced which operates seven days a week, allowing patients to be 
discharged and have an assessment of their needs completed, after leaving hospital. Those who require 
additional help, will receive support tailored to their individual needs, this could include reablement, 
neighbourhood rehabilitation services or adult social services. This means that, if a person no longer 
requires care from the hospital, they can be safely discharged and receive the right care for them at 
home or an appropriate setting to meet their needs. We will be sharing further details of this work in a 
future edition of the Barnsley Highlight. 
 

Launch of the New Virtual Ward Service 

 

Over 100 virtual ward beds will be available to people living in Barnsley by December 2023, meaning 
those who require additional support with respiratory infections or frailty can now receive the care they 
need safely and conveniently from their usual place of residence. The virtual ward provides acute level, 
consultant led care, in the preferred place of care, to people who would otherwise require a hospital 
bed. Those who are admitted to the virtual ward are given a range of support from face to face 
appointments to digital monitoring where dedicated staff are on hand to provide specialist advice, 
treatment and diagnostics. This allows people to receive more timely care, allowing them to live their life 
independently outside of hospital, whilst still having the right support on hand to manage their acute 
condition. Patients admitted to the virtual ward will receive dedicated care led by Barnsley Hospital with 
support in the community from South West Yorkshire Partnership Foundation Trust and Barnsley 
Metropolitan Borough Council. Since the launch of the virtual wards in June, the team has been working 

mailto:barnsley.lmc@nhs.net
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9..yMQ2xTO533TRetN39Heg3y-BiWgg4DaVC1rlj59i9LM%2Fs%2F1312124482%2Fbr%2F150808348899-l&data=05%7C01%7Cbarnsley.lmc%40nhs.net%7Cd6ed808cb55941bcca6d08dae19ee23c%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638070369753510694%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Bs%2BSVJM%2FmGf7%2BgIbtj%2FufpNw5s8sL5g3rZfCmXLNVQg%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flnks.gd%2Fl%2FeyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9..yMQ2xTO533TRetN39Heg3y-BiWgg4DaVC1rlj59i9LM%2Fs%2F1312124482%2Fbr%2F150808348899-l&data=05%7C01%7Cbarnsley.lmc%40nhs.net%7Cd6ed808cb55941bcca6d08dae19ee23c%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638070369753510694%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Bs%2BSVJM%2FmGf7%2BgIbtj%2FufpNw5s8sL5g3rZfCmXLNVQg%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fserver.smartmailer.tractivity.co.uk%2Flink.aspx%3Fq%3D2022%257cPhj%252b5VD8m7NPlp2ZZiozdobxMPi7%252bBSu0z%252flqVkX3SSUXCoIVMwVbUv2xpLQj44H%252bwJymmtvYNw6e9PkIbODO1c6QpFC6wCRxOew2VHZA6GwRyq%252fiYHTZmq0D8TQOX2yeUm36%252bgdndzt%252bUYweCsiYs2ZKT8bX6FiOIUdWq%252fcln00wWD2NAQGIrZMcXMl4JGU6fRUUVWlgtluAudavhJuArlNZuKuiWlJQ5WIPbsEoqOg8kBCP6%252fBrgwKWrkd69j%252fZaIR%252fwH%252b3Dk6uKWVoc9sBfvP%252bFnziq4Ch%252bS%252f2SD4yWyLMVNQ%252f62AJIaIIuQCoLxP02mIB4i7Qs5%252fBC%252f5piJIbOCu0g8h7W%252bnH8O9Y0bj6MCh%252bQKGONs4fB5hXDbW0Md6emH%252bRCnxs5ARVvsgJOeh%252fKAciNYNtkRFbPrBUYlmy3Mzfav4TUuLpwa1vrcZWo%252bl&data=05%7C01%7Cbarnsley.LMC%40nhs.net%7Cc727f9e81d5b474f23e808dadf53956e%7C37c354b285b047f5b22207b48d774ee3%7C0%7C0%7C638067847339415741%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=h%2FXri00fHyBfwxPW0ZHEX3Xssd3HMajtae6cj8hl7c8%3D&reserved=0


hard on increasing the numbers being treated there with 17 being seen in November. This will rise 
sharply in December where we will have 20 virtual ward patients being seen at any one time. Feedback 
from those who have been treated as part of the virtual ward has been positive. The care closer to home 
board are working to deliver the virtual ward programme. 

INDUSTRIAL ACTION - PRIMARY CARE COMMUNICATION 9 JANUARY 2023 

 

FOR GENERAL PRACTICE, COMMUNITY PHARMACY, DENTISTRY AND CARE HOMES 

 

Current planned Industrial Action: 

 

• Wednesday 11 January: Unison (for 12 hours) and GMB staff (for 24 hours) at Yorkshire 

Ambulance Service. 

• Tuesday 18 and Wednesday 19 January: Royal College of Nursing staff at Sheffield Teaching 

Hospitals, Sheffield Children’s Hospitals, Sheffield Health and Social Care and Barnsley 

Hospitals between 08.00 – 20.00 each day. 

• Monday 23 January: Unison and GMB staff at Yorkshire Ambulance Service. Duration to be 

confirmed. 

 

For General Practice 

For the industrial action taking place this month by Unison and GMB, ambulance staff, including patient 

transport services, paramedics, crews and call handlers, including those covering 111, will be involved. 

Whilst Primary care services are not directly involved, we recognise that there may be consequences for 

primary care, if support, particularly in relation to ambulance services or 111 call services, is not 

available. Routine and planned PTS journeys will be limited, with the following patient journeys as 

exceptions and will still be undertaken: 

• Patients who need essential life-saving treatment such as renal dialysis, chemotherapy, 

radiotherapy and other cancer treatment. 

• Patients at end-of-life and requiring palliative care transport. 

• A limited service for in-patients who are medically fit for discharge; (as discharge transport 

arrangements vary by Trust, this relates to PTS provided by YAS). 

Yorkshire Ambulance Service are urgently contacting patients with existing bookings, to ask them to 

make other arrangements and advising any patients who have any concerns about their transport to 

contact our reservations team via email in the first instance at yas.ptssystems@nhs.net or on 0300 330 

2000. Yorkshire Ambulance Service expect that PTS will experience disruption on the days following the 

industrial action. 

Current information suggests that similarly to the December action calls to ambulance services from 

general practice teams for Cat 2, 3 and 4 may not be responded to.  In addition, 111 call services are 

likely to be significantly impacted, although the online service will remain in place.  

Advice 

mailto:yas.ptssystems@nhs.net


On days where there is ambulance industrial action (11 and 23 January) general practice staff calling on 

behalf of patients should only call 999 if it is a life threatening medical or mental health emergency. NHS 

111 call handling services will be impacted by the industrial action. For that reason, please can you 

ensure all staff are directing patients to the 111 online service, community pharmacy and alternative 

local services, for advice, where appropriate rather than 111 phone line. 

Given the likely pressure on the system, and the number of patients who may contact general practice 

rather than 111 on days of ambulance industrial action, practices are encouraged to: 

• Ensure robust telephone triage is in place on the days of the strike, including use of digital 

solutions 

• Consider appointment ledgers and the mix of urgent, same day and routine 

appointments depending upon capacity within the practice to deal with anticipated increased 

demand on strike days.  

• Update messaging on out of hours arrangements, if current practice arrangements are to 

signpost to 111 call services (e.g. 111 online, or an alternative out of hour provision, such as 

directly to the GP Out of hours service) 

Communication with patients 

You may want to update your practice answerphone messages, websites and social media accounts, 

particularly if it currently signposts to call 111 as follows: 

• NHS services across the region are experiencing extremely high demand at the moment – this 

includes GP practices which are extremely busy 

• If you need advice for a minor/mild illness or injury, in the first instance, please either contact 

your local pharmacy for help or look at the self-care advice that’s available on-line from the 

NHS at www.nhs.uk 

• If you want to check your symptoms, there is an on-line symptom checker available at 

111.nhs.uk, which will re-direct you to a health professional if you need to be consulted by 

someone.  

• The 111 online service is effective and efficient and endorsed by your GP.  You will be dealt with 

more quickly using 111 online than calling 111. Go to www.111.nhs.uk  

Please reassure patients that they should attend their appointments on strike day with the GP team 

unless contacted and told otherwise. 

Planning for additional transport options 

Given the impact of the strike it may be that additional transport options are needed.  It is suggested that 

primary care providers consider alternative options and put these in place where possible. 

Pathway discussion and documentation 

If ambulance services are not available, for example ‘non-life threatening illness or injury’ calls from 

general practice are not responded to and a practice needs to recommend non-ambulance transport 

when an ambulance would have usually been called, we suggest the following takes place: 

http://www.nhs.uk/
http://www.111.nhs.uk/


• Discuss the situation with the patient/carer/family and mutually agree the most appropriate form 

of ‘non-ambulance’ transport given the circumstances.  

• Document as follows in the patient’s notes: 

 

“I am reviewing this patient who requires admission to hospital. There is currently industrial action 

which is affecting ambulance services in this area. I have ascertained that there is no ambulance 

available within an appropriate time frame to transport this patient to hospital. In line with guidance 

from my Responsible Officer and ICB Medical Director I have considered the risks and benefits of 

suggesting alternative transport such as private vehicles or taxis and have advised the 

patient/carer/family that in this case the risks of delayed transfer would outweigh the risks of 

clinically unsupervised transport.  They have therefore been advised and have agreed to use a 

private vehicle/alternative transport.” 



 

 

 

LMC Buying Group         
 
Barnsley LMC has been a member of the LMC Buying Groups Federation since 
2013. This means that practices can access the discounts the Buying Group has 
negotiated on a wide range of products and services.  If you're not sure what the 
Buying Group is all about then this short video explains what they do: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FekMwFI5ILg.    
  
By registering with the Buying Group:  www.lmcbuyinggroups.co.uk/members/, you can view all the 
suppliers' pricing, contact details and request quotes. The Buying Group also offers any member 
practice a free cost analysis which demonstrates how much money your practice could save just by 
swapping to buying group suppliers.  Tel: 0115 979 6910  Email: info@lmcbuyinggroups.co.uk   
Website: www.lmcbuyinggroups.co.uk 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FekMwFI5ILg
http://www.lmcbuyinggroups.co.uk/members/
mailto:info@lmcbuyinggroups.co.uk
http://www.lmcbuyinggroups.co.uk/


 
 
 
 

 

 

                              

Walderslade Surgery Hoyland 

www.waldersladesurgery.co.uk 

GP Vacancy 
 
As part of a planned expansion in clinical staff over recent years, and a commitment to improve 
work life balance, we are looking to recruit a 6 – 8 session GP to join our existing team. 
 
We currently have a team of 9 GPs, 1 NP, 5 PNs and 3 HCAs plus full complement of 
supporting admin staff. 

 

• List size 13000 

• CQC rated “good” all areas August 2019 

• EMIS web clinical system 

• High QOF achievement 

• Regular clinical meetings 
 
We are a long established training practice working from modern purpose built premises. 
 
Training practice for registrars, undergraduate medical students from Sheffield medical school, 
student nurses and also Physicians associates. The practice has a strong educational ethos. 
Special clinical interests encouraged. 
 
Good links with local neighbourhood nursing team and primary care network, regular clinics 
delivered by specialist teams e.g. diabetes, copd.  
 
Walderslade Surgery is a licensed sponsor under the Skilled Worker Visa Immigration 
Scheme 
 
Good transport links, 5 minutes from M1 Junction 36 
 
Terms & conditions negotiable 
 
Informal visits welcomed 
 
Please contact Jayne Hackleton, Practice Manager  
Jayne.hackleton@nhs.net  
Tel: 01226 352404  

 

http://www.waldersladesurgery.co.uk/
mailto:Jayne.hackleton@nhs.net


 

 
 
 

 

THE HOLLYGREEN PRACTICE 
 

Goldthorpe Centre  Great Houghton Medical    Thurnscoe Centre 
Goldthorpe Green  Centre   Holly Bush Drive 
Goldthorpe   Great Houghton  Thurnscoe 
Rotherham   Rotherham   Rotherham 
S63 9EH   S72 0EJ   S63 0LT 
 

 
SALARIED GP (FULL TIME/PART TIME) 

 
We are a friendly, dynamic and forward-thinking GP practice.  We are a GMS Practice with a 
practice list size of approximately 11,100 patients in the Dearne area of Barnsley.   
 
We enjoy a harmonious working environment with experienced, well-trained and supportive 
clinical and administration teams.  We are proud members of the Barnsley Primary Care 
Network (PCN) and a member practice of the Barnsley Health Federation (BHF). 
 
We are high achievers in terms of QOF and our latest CQC rating was GOOD. 
 
We are looking to recruit a like-minded, motivated and committed Salaried GP to join our highly 
dedicated and professional team and contribute to all work streams at the practice and provide 
high quality care for our patients.   
 
We provide teaching for medical students and are currently looking to become a Training 
Practice. 
 
We operate from three modern, fit for purpose-built facilities in Goldthorpe, Thurnscoe and 
Great Houghton.   
 
Benefits include: 
 

• Salary is £10k per Session, per Annum 

• Attractive and competitive terms and conditions 

• NHS Pension 

• Fully paid indemnity cover 

• Modern, fit for purpose premises/facilities with FREE parking 
 
Start date:  As soon as possible, but we are happy to wait for the right candidate. 
 
If you would like more information or would like to apply please apply in writing by sending your 
CV to:  Sharon Copeland, Practice Manager at the Goldthorpe Centre, address as shown 
above or via email to sharoncopeland@nhs.net. 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE HOLLYGREEN PRACTICE  

Goldthorpe Centre  Great Houghton Medical    Thurnscoe Centre 
Goldthorpe Green  Centre   Holly Bush Drive 
Goldthorpe   Great Houghton  Thurnscoe 
Rotherham   Rotherham   Rotherham 
S63 9EH   S72 0EJ   S63 0LT 
 

WE ARE LOOKING FOR AN ADVANCED NURSE PRACTITIONER 

 

We are a large and busy GP surgery occupying three sites in the Dearne area of Barnsley. 

We are looking to appoint an experienced permanent Advanced Nurse Practitioner (ANP) who 
is enthusiastic and committed to providing good quality health care who would like to join our 
friendly team. 

Both full and part time hours may be considered. 

The salary is between £40K to £50k on a pro-rata basis depending upon experience, plus NHS 
pension and medical defence cover. 

The ANP will need to evidence first rate clinical ability together with experience of working 
autonomously and competence in running minor illness surgeries independently.  The ANP 
must be prepared to do home visits, blood results, repeat prescriptions, incoming hospital 
correspondence and referrals. 

The successful candidate will be based within our clinical team and will be supported by an 
experienced administrative and friendly reception team. 

We use Systm One as our clinical computer system. 

Job Type: Permanent 

If you are interested in the post please contact Sharon Copeland on 01709 886288 or via email 
at sharoncopeland@nhs.net. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



  

Walderslade Surgery 
High Croft, Hoyland, Barnsley S74 9AF 

 
Vacancy 

Advanced Nurse Practitioner (ANP) or Advanced Care Practitioner (ACP) 
 

Full or Part Time 
 

We are looking for an ANP/ACP to join our team to work as an autonomous 
Practitioner, working as part of the practice multidisciplinary team, delivering care 
within your scope of practice (including prescribing), to our patient population.  
 
We are looking for someone with high clinical standards to help manage the care 
needs of our patients, either by telephone or F2F appointments as well as 
managing e-consults including further assessment/follow-up, diagnosing, treating 
and/or referring.  
 
We may also require some home visiting. 

 
About us: 

• List size 13,000 

• Large clinical team of 9 GPs, 1 NP, 5 PNs, 3 HCAs 

• A very supportive team of clinicians and administrative staff 

• Manageable workloads  

• Offer good work/life balance  

• Training practice for GP Registrars, Medical Students and TNAs 

• Monthly clinical/educational meetings 

• Clinicians catch up daily to discuss complex cases 

• High achieving in QOF and Enhanced Services 

• Overall rated ‘Good’ by CQC  
 
We have single occupancy of a large purpose-built building (2005), onsite car 
parking, and good links to M1 Jct 37 

 
We are looking for the right person to join our team, so we are prepared to be 
flexible with hours and working pattern. Rate of pay negotiable dependant on 
experience. 

 
If you are interested why not come along for an informal look round and meet 
some of our team? 
 
Contact Jayne.hackleton@nhs.net Practice Manager for further information. 

mailto:Jayne.hackleton@nhs.net


 

VICTORIA MEDICAL CENTRE 
 

SALARIED GP VACANCIES full and part time positions available 

With a view to partnership in the future  

WHAT YOU’LL GET FROM WORKING WITH VICTORIA MEDICAL CENTRE: 

• Sessional rate of £10,500 

• 6 months full sick pay in a 12-month period 

• Maternity benefit – 6 months full pay, 3 months half pay then SMP 

• Paternity benefit – 4 weeks full pay 

• 6 Week annual leave (pro rata),  Extra 1 weeks annual leave (pro rata) awarded upon 5 years of service 

• 1-week study leave (pro rata) 

• No buy in to partnership (applicable to those interested in partnership only) 

• Monthly clinical meetings 

• Protected admin time 

• Professional development encouraged and supported 

• Training practice with 2 GP trainers 

• Indemnity paid  

• NHS pension available 

• Single storey purpose-built town centre practice with own private free car park  

• Close to motorway links 

• 3 Salaried GP’s  

• 1 Partner 

• 2 ANP’s, 2 HCA’s, 3 PN’s 1 Phlebotomist  

• Secretarial team, Document management team, Prescription team and Patient Co-ordinator team.  

• Newly qualified GP’s welcome – full support given.  

WORKLOAD SUPPORT 

• GP supported by clinical pharmacists who currently organise all Medication Reconciliation from hospital 

letters 

• All letters actioned by document management team with minimal input from GP’s 

• ANP and ACP deal with all same day acute illness 

• Fixed patient contact, 17 am 14 pm 

• No extra patients added unless medical emergency which would be discussed with Duty Doctor first 

• Prescriptions distributed equally between GP’s on duty (including any locums) 

• Low number of home visit requests supported by home visiting service 

• Duty Doctor shared between salaried GP’s.  No patient contact during the afternoon for Duty Doctor – 

protected time to answer any queries  

• Nurse led chronic disease management 

OTHER INFORMATIONList size 11700 

• Latest CQC rating “good” 

If you would like more information or want to book a “taster” session please contact Practice Manager Kate 

Appleyard  - kate.appleyard@nhs.net 

mailto:kate.appleyard@nhs.net


 

TKP 

The Kakoty Practice 
   

   Practitioners: Dr P C Kakoty MBBS DCH DTM&H MBE 

     Dr S Joseph MBBS MRCP MD MRCGP 

      

Sheffield Road Surgery             Worsbrough Health Centre 

170 Sheffield Road                                                    Powell Street 

Barnsley                                                Worsbrough 

South Yorkshire                                                            Barnsley 

S70 4NW                     S70 5NZ 

 

Tel:  0345 122 08 09           Tel:  0345 122 08 19 

Fax:  01226 209966                                                                                                                         

Website: www.thekakotypractice.nhs.uk                                                            

 

 

 
SALARIED GP VACANCY 

 
 
We are currently looking to recruit a 6 session salaried GP who is motivated and committed to 
join our existing team of 3 GPs, Nurse Practitioner and 2 Practice Nurses and supported by a 
Clinical Pharmacist. 
 
We are a System 1 practice with a list size of approximately 6,500 patients.  We have a CQC 
overall rating of ‘good’.  We are members of Barnsley Primary Care Network (PCN) and a 
member of Barnsley Healthcare Federation (BHF) 
 
The Kakoty Practice offers: 
 

• A competitive salary 
• NHS pension 
• Fully paid indemnity 
• 6 weeks annual leave pro rata 

• 1 week study leave pro rata 
 
If you would like any more information or would like to arrange a visit, please ring Julie Burton 
on 01226 209968 or email julie.burton7@nhs.net. 
 

To apply, please send a covering letter and CV to Julie Burton, Practice Manager at Sheffield Road 

Surgery or email julie.burton7@nhs.net

http://www.thekakotypractice.co.uk/
mailto:julie.burton7@nhs.net
mailto:julie.burton7@nhs.net


St Georges Medical Practice 

Roundhouse Medical Centre 

Wakefield Road 

Barnsley 

S71 1TH 

www.stgeorgesmedicalpractice.co.uk 
 

 

Salaried GP Vacancy 

 
We are looking to recruit a motivated and committed Salaried GP to join our practice team.  

The vacancy is for 6 – 8 sessions per week. 

 

 

• PMS Practice with list size of 7750 

• CQC overall rating ‘Good’ 

• Established training practice 

• High QOF achievers 

• SystmOne Clinical System 

• Single site with purpose built modern premises and free parking 

 

 

We have 3 partners, 2 salaried GPs and full complement of Nursing and Administration staff.   

We have an excellent support team, including Clinical Pharmacists, Health and Wellbeing Coach 

and Care Coordinator.   

 

We currently train GP Registrars and Foundation 2 Doctors.  We have good links with our local 

neighbourhood nursing team which include District Nurses and Community Matron. 

 

We are members of Barnsley Healthcare Federation and Barnsley Primary Care Network. 

 

Informal visits are welcome. 

 

Please contact Practice Manager Julie Smith on 01226 720215 or juliesmith15@nhs.net for any 

further information. 

http://www.stgeorgesmedicalpractice.co.uk/
mailto:juliesmith15@nhs.net


 
 

Dr Amjed Ali 

Woodland Drive Medical Centre 

Woodland Drive 

Barnsley 

S70 6QW 

 

 

WE ARE LOOKING FOR AN ADVANCED NURSE PRACTITIONER 

 

 

We are looking to appoint an experienced permanent Advanced Nurse Practitioner (ANP) who 

is enthusiastic and committed to providing good quality health care who would like to join our 

friendly team.  

 

Both full and part time hours may be considered.  

 

The salary is between £40K to £50K on a pro-rata basis depending upon experience, plus NHS 

pension and medical defence cover.  

 

The ANP will need to evidence first rate clinical ability together with experience of working 

autonomously and competence in running minor illness surgeries independently. The ANP 

must be prepared to do home visits, blood results, repeat prescriptions, incoming hospital 

correspondence and referrals.  

 

The successful candidate will be based within our clinical team and will be supported by an 

experienced administrative and friendly reception team.  

 

We use EMIS Web as our clinical computer system. 

 

Job type: Permanent 

 

For further information, arrange an informal visit or submit a CV with full covering letter contact 

Debbie Myers Practice Manager on 01226 241448 or email debbiemyers1@nhs.net.  

 

 

 

mailto:debbiemyers1@nhs.net


 

Woodland Drive Medical Centre 

Woodland Drive 

Barnsley 

S70 6QW 

 

SALARIED GP REQUIRED 

£11k per session - 8 sessions  

 
 

We would like to welcome an enthusiastic, committed, and forward-thinking Salaried GP who will be part 

of the clinical team delivering General Medical Services to registered patients at Woodland Drive 

Medical Centre (WDMC). 

 

WDMC is a forward thinking, dynamic training practice set within the attractive town of Barnsley just off 

the M1 motorway (five minutes from the surgery) and have excellent rail links. We have a purpose built 

(2015) surgery, with an adjoining Pharmacy.  

 

WDMC comprises three partners, Physician Associate, Clinical Pharmacist, Practice Nurse, Nurse 

Associate, Health Care Assistant, Health & Well Being Advisor and we are in the process of recruiting 

an Advanced Nurse Practitioner. We have just over 5,000 patients who offer an interesting and varied 

cultural mix. We also have a strong commitment to postgraduate (F2 and GP) and undergraduate 

training via Sheffield University.  

 

The successful candidate will commit to delivering high quality and effective patient care, contribute to 

the development of the practice and maintain high QOF performance and our CQC rating good.  

 

Key benefits  

• Competitive salary based on experience  

• 6 weeks holiday and 1 week study leave pro rata 

• NHS Pensions 

• PDP  

• Indemnity  

 

Key Requirements: 

• Registered with GMC 

• Right to work in UK 

• Included on the NHS Performer list 

 

For further information, arrange an informal visit or submit a CV with full covering letter contact Debbie 

Myers Practice Manager on 01226 241448 or email debbiemyers1@nhs.net.  
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SALARIED G.P. 
6 SESSIONS PER WEEK 

 
 

An excellent opportunity has arisen for an enthusiastic and motivated GP to 
join our expanding healthcare team. 

 
We provide a comprehensive range of medical services including  

Minor Operations and Women`s Health Services. 
 

Penistone Group Practice is a G.P. Training Practice with a list size of  
over 17,000 patients and 14 GP`s. 

 
Penistone Group Practice is a high QOF achiever and participates in all 

National Directives and Local Enhanced Services. 
 

We are a dispensing practice, and the main surgery site is in Penistone 
with branch sites at Thurgoland and Silkstone. 

 
 

Please send C.V. and covering letter 
(By post, E-mail) to: - 

 
Mr Wynford Morgan, Business Manager, 

Penistone Group Practice, 19 High Street, Penistone, Sheffield S36 6BR 
 

  
E-mail: wynford.morgan@nhs.net 
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ASHVILLE MEDICAL PRACTICE 
OAKS PARK PRIMARY CARE CENTRE 

KENDRAY 
BARNSLEY 
S70 3NE 

Website: www.ashvillemedicalpractice.co.uk 

Job Vacancy- 6 Session Salaried GP with a view to GP Partnership  

 

We are looking for an enthusiastic salaried GP with a view to GP Partnership to join our friendly, highly 

dedicated, high performing professional team. This role has become available due to the forthcoming retirement 

of a GP Partner in September 2022 

• 9 GP partner PMS practice 

• 1 Advanced Nurse Practitioner Associate Partner 

• Training practice for GP Trainees, GP Medical Students and Student Nurses 

• Nurse-led chronic disease monitoring 

• 12462 patients  

• Full complement of supportive administrative and nursing staff 

• Modern, purpose-built leasehold premises in the heart of the community 

• High QOF achievement  

• Paper light using Systm1 Clinical System 

• Fully shared extended hours  

• MRCGP qualification essential 

• Interest in local medical politics an advantage but not essential 

• Easily commutable from Sheffield, Rotherham, Wakefield, and Leeds  

• We achieved a CQC rating of ‘Good’ across all domains at our last inspection 

• Competitive salary including medical indemnity and 7 weeks combined annual and study leave 

per annum 

• No ‘buy in’ and full parity from the start (applicable to Partnership only) 

Informal visits are welcome. Please contact Miss Melanie Jones, Business Manager on 01226 216000/282280 or 

email safehavenc85003@nhs.net 

To apply for this post please send your CV and covering letter demonstrating your skills and experience and why 

you would be suitable for this post to: 

Melanie Jones 
Business Manager 
Ashville Medical Practice 
Oaks Park Primary Care Centre 
Thornton Road 
Barnsley 
S70 3NE 
Or alternatively email: safehavenc85003@nhs.net 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Barnsley Healthcare Federation  

Salaried GP’s required 

Full and Part Time positions  

 

Sessional rate: £11,139 per session plus 1 paid CPD session each week 

Other benefits: NHS pension, Indemnity and GMC fees covered, 6 weeks holiday, Sick 

pay, and Retail discounts 

Launched in 2015, Barnsley Healthcare Federation is an ambitious and inclusive organisation focused 

on enhancing the way in which primary care at scale is delivered within the Borough. Our vision is to 

deliver a robust publicly funded health and social care service which meets the needs of the local 

community. We believe that regardless of location or need, every patient should receive the same high 

standard of care, at times when they need it most. 

We manage practices in Lundwood, Brierley, Highgate and Goldthorpe, and also have a number of 

other innovative services in Out of Hours, Home Visiting, and GP Streaming to name a few more!  

We have some exciting opportunities for Salaried GP’s in both Clinical and Development roles in the 

Federation.  If you have a specialist interest, then we can support you in developing that interest. 

We are looking for enthusiastic, forward-thinking GP’s to join the Federation and provide optimum 

Primary Care at scale, to fulfill the healthcare needs of Barnsley.   

Candidates must possess a positive attitude, be fully registered on the General Medical Council 
Register, have a recognised certificate of Vocational Training as well as having the ability to work as 
part of a team. 
 
Please contact carol.barker14@nhs.net for any questions or to express your interest in the vacancy.  
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Dr Mellor and Partners* 

Dr A D Mellor, Dr H J Smith, Dr A Santiago Martin, Dr C Hollis, Dr S Haldon,  

Dr B Dawood, Dr P Orchard, Dr H Gray 

 

Garland House Surgery        Woodgrove Surgery 

1 Church Street         2 Doncaster Road  

Darfield          Wath-upon-Dearne  

Barnsley          Rotherham 

S73 9JX          S63 7AL 

Tel:  01226 759622         Tel:  01709 763400 

Fax: 01226 759307         Fax: 01709 872899 

www.garlandhousesurgery.co.uk               www.woodgrovesurgery.co.uk 

 

Salaried GP vacancy 

 

We are a long-established training practice operating from excellent surgery premises 

in Darfield and Wath Upon Dearne with good transport links. 

We are interested in hearing from GPs who share our vision in delivering the best 

healthcare for patients.  

• List size 12,000 

• Full or part time 

• Training Practice 

• 6 Partners 

• 2 Salaried GPs 

• Experienced and dedicated support staff 

• Special interests supported and developed  

• CQC overall rating ‘Good’ 

• Emis Web  
 

Informal visits to the practice are welcome, please contact Donna Brook, Practice 

Manager on 01226 272285 or email donnabrook@nhs.net 

Applications: Covering letter and CV to the above address or email 

donnabrook@nhs.net 

 

 

http://www.garlandhousesurgery.co.uk/
http://www.woodgrovesurgery.co.uk/
mailto:donnabrook@nhs.net


 

GPs on Barnsley Medical Performers List are welcome to attend any LMC meeting as an 
observer.   Please let the LMC office know if you wish to attend. 

 
Barnsley LMC offers help and advice to support GPs with any disputes or complaints which 
they may encounter.  Please do not hesitate to contact us if we can be of any assistance. 

 

   Barnsley.lmc@nhs.net 
 

   01226 355824/355800 
 

  www.barnsleylmc.co.uk 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Chair 
Dr J Wood 

Medical Secretary 
Dr C Bannon 

Executives 
Dr R Farmer        Dr J Maters 
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